


be in the vicinity of the Pelham SubStation is therefore erroneous. 
  
8. Recent planning decisions highlight the importance of a proper site selection 
exercise to identify poorest land. The Applicant, Statera, did not perform such an 
exercise when selecting the proposal site for a large-scale industrial-style 
development on land currently used for food production, which is contrary to ENV5 of 
the LP.  They have therefore failed to produce “compelling evidence” to justify the 
selection of the Site. 

Kind regards, 
Charlton Berthoud 
 




